# TOREAGH PRIMARY SCHOOL

Child Protection/Safeguarding Team
Designated Teacher: Miss Morrow
Deputy Designated Teacher: Mrs Wells
School Governor: Mrs H Apsley

It is great that the COVID regulations are slowly being relaxed to allow us to return to some of the activities that we enjoy. It is also wonderful to begin meeting up with family and friends again. Hopefully with the very successful roll out of the vaccination programme, regulations will continue to be eased.

Just remember, should your child test positive during school hours, please inform Miss Morrow immediately on (02828260617). Outside of school hours including weekends, please email her, <a href="mailto:lmorrow225@c2kni.net">lmorrow225@c2kni.net</a>.

### **Clothing**

Please ensure that your child's name is clearly visible on their sweatshirt, coats, cardigan etc.

## **Attendance**

As a school we are responsible for monitoring the attendance of all the children and reporting it annually to the Education Welfare Officer. Over lockdown the children were given their attendance mark, however there are still some who are below the threshold of 85%. If this is the case, you will receive an email.

### Parent Teacher Phone Consultations P1 - 6

The timetable for your phone call is now on the website. You will find it in the Home Learning Section. Please remember these calls will be from a withheld number. Each call will last no longer than 10 minutes.

### **Diary Dates**

Thursday 27<sup>th</sup> May School Closed School Development Day Friday 28<sup>th</sup> May School Closed School Development Day

Monday 31st May School closed Bank Holiday

Tuesday 22<sup>nd</sup> June Last day for P7 children

Friday 25<sup>th</sup> June School Closes for Summer Holidays.

C L Morrow Principal

07.05.2021